
GOLDER RANCH FIRE DISTRICT 

GOVERNING BOARD 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The Proposed 2018 International Fire Code (IFC) with local amendments has been published and posted 
in three public places within the District.  The IFC will remain posted for twenty days, prior to the public 
hearing, pursuant to ARS 48-805.02.   
 
The three posting locations are: 
 

Golder Ranch Fire District Administration 
3885 E. Golder Ranch Drive 
Tucson, Arizona 85739 

Golder Ranch Fire District Fire and Life Safety 
1175 W. Magee Road 
Tucson, Arizona  85704 

  
Golder Ranch Fire District Station 377 
355 E. Linda Vista Boulevard 
Tucson, Arizona 85704 

Golder Ranch Fire District Station 373 
63735 E. SaddleBrooke Boulevard 
Tucson, AZ 85739 

 
The Proposed 2018 International Fire Code (IFC) with local amendments are provided in a paper format 
and available per request at the Golder Ranch Fire District at all locations above.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted By: Brooke Painter 
Date: January 4, 2019 


